
 

 

 

 

24th April 2023  

Dear Parent/Carer 

Teachers’ Industrial Action – Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May 2023 

As you may be aware, the National Education Union (NEU) has voted in favour of industrial action by their 

teaching members. These national strikes will take place on Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May 2023. 

We are now able to confirm plans for all students.  

Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May 2023 

Year 11 should attend as normal, arriving by 8.35am. They will follow their normal timetable. 

Students in Years 7, 8, 9 and 10 will receive remote learning through our well-established remote education 

provision, following the timetables below. 

Thursday 27th April 2023 

YEAR  Reg   P1  P2  P3  P4  P5  

7    English   Maths  Science  MFL  Computer science  

8    English   Maths  Science  MFL   Computer science  

9    English   Maths  Science  MFL  RE  

10    English   Maths  Science  Option A  Option B  

  

Tuesday 2nd May 2023 

YEAR  Reg   P1  P2  P3  P4  P5  

7    English   Maths  Science  RE  Geography  

8    English   Maths  Science  RE  Geography  

9    English   Maths  Science  Geography  History  

10    English   Maths  Science  Option A  Option B  

 

• Students will follow the timetable on our website, under the tab ‘parents and carers’. 

• Students should click on the lesson link on the timetable for their year group and lesson. They will be 

redirected to the online learning resources. There is no need to log on, simply click on the lesson link 

or copy into the web browser. 



• Rockwood Academy will remain open to ‘vulnerable’ students who are expected to attend and 

students whose parents/carers are key workers. If you are a key worker and need your child to come 

into school on these dates, please contact the school via email (enquiry@corerockwood.academy). 

• On Wednesday afternoon, we will be offering a takeaway bag containing a packed lunch for students 

who are entitled to free school meals.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr D Cooke 

Head of School 

mailto:enquiry@corerockwood.academy

